
 

The Westlake Robotics team is excited to host the Girls in STEM Workshop again this year on the MLK 

school holiday, Monday, January 21st, 2019. 

 

Visit the robotics team website for more information and for a link to register on the Eanes Community 

Education website:  http://www.frc2468.org/mlk-day-camp/  

 

Girls’ Workshop highlights: 

• Preview Westlake High School Robotics under the mentorship of girl team members 

• Grades 3-5 and 6-8 

• Open to girls in the community – Eanes, private school, homeschool, & other district students 

welcome! 

• Eanes ISD teacher 

• Supervised by Robotics Coach Norman Morgan 

• Registration open now at Eanes Community Education: 

https://eanes.augusoft.net/index.cfm?method=ClassListing.ClassListingDisplay&int_category_id=68

&int_sub_category_id=324&int_catalog_id=  

 

Robotics Summer Camp registration coming soon! 
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